
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Sherwood Primary School 

BASE NEWSLETTER        Sept 2024 

 

Before and After School Enrichment 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

 

Welcome back after the Summer Holidays, we would like to 

 take this opportunity to thank you for your kind generosity of 

 gifts at the end of the year. 

 

We would like to welcome Miss Fisher (Playworker) to  

the Base Team. 

 

 It has not taken long for the children to settle in to  

our routines and we welcome the new Early years 

children. 

 

This term is a busy term, our topic is All About Me and  

our story book this term is The Colour Monster 

 by Anna Llenas. We will also be focusing on People 

 Who Help Us. 

 

The children have been enjoying the sunshine, what 

 little of it we have had, and our new adventure trail equipment. 

 

We currently have a vacancy  

Play Worker: 10 hours per week 

(3.30-5.30pm) 5 days a week.  

A great opportunity to support our BASE 

provision each afternoon. More 

 information about the role can be 

found on the Lancashire County Council 

website. 

 

Mrs Roberts and Miss Carrera 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

equire any additional morning or e please 

BASE Contact: 07526675239 

School Contact: 01772 719093 

Our theme this term 

is… 


